Madame:

We are proud to announce that due to our remarkable growth in the Springfield area, we are moving to a new location on July 1. We will continue to offer the same friendly service at our new address on 1600 Main Street, which will allow us to offer an even larger selection of products and services. We're right beside the post office on Main Street with the bright green awning. We invite you to our open house on the weekend of July 4th. Come help us celebrate the big move! Oh yes, our phone number is the same: 555-5555.

